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Brussels, 11 September 2017  

KBC apologises for online banking disruption this 
morning 
 
KBC apologises for the temporary inconvenience experienced by its clients this morning due to a technical 
defect. As a result, access to mobile and online banking services was disrupted for a short time. KBC's 
ATMs and self-service terminals were also down during this period.  
The problem has since been resolved and clients can now resume banking as normal. 
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KBC press releases are available at www.kbc.com 
or can be obtained by sending an e-mail to 
pressofficekbc@kbc.be 
 
Check this document's authenticity at 
www.kbc.com/en/authenticity .  
 

 

Response 

mailto:pressofficekbc@kbc.be
http://www.twitter.com/kbc_group
http://www.kbc.com/
mailto:pressofficekbc@kbc.be
http://www.kbc.com/nl/authenticity

